
 

 
National Assessment and Accreditation Council 

 

11th May 2021 

 

Notification to all Higher Education Institutions (HEIs) 

 

Extension of revised timeline to submit pending AQARs 

(Considering COVID 19 pandemic) 

 

In continuation to NAAC letter no.NAAC/GH/F.2.76/AQAR/2020 dated 7th October 2020 

notified in the NAAC website which is available in the following web link 

 

http://www.naac.gov.in/images/docs/announcement/aqar31_05_2021.pdf 

 

It is hereby notified that the revised timeline is extended from 31st May 2021 to 31st 

August 2021 for online submissions of pending Annual Quality Assurance Reports 

(AQARs) of Higher Education Institutions (HEIs) to NAAC due to COVID 19 pandemic. 

 

The last date for online submission of the academic year 2020-2021 AQAR remains 31st 

December 2021. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Director, NAAC 
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